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ADVISORY NOTICE 

 
Changes to Commission Form 52 

 
The Commission edited the language on the Form 52 for the purposes of clarity and judicial 
expediency.   
 

Changes to the Form 52 
● Decedent’s name and SSN have been added to clearly identify the deceased employee at both 

the top of the form and at number 1 in the body. 
● Claimant’s name and SSN have been added to clearly identify the Claimant is the survivor 

claiming entitlement to death benefits at both the top of the form and at number 2 in the body. 
● Number 3 has been changed to capture the claimant’s relationship to the deceased employee.   
● The remaining information on the form has been captured from the original Form 52 and 

renumbered. 
 

 
Effective May 1, 2021 all pleadings submitted on outdated forms will be returned. 
 
For additional information, please contact: 
 
Amy Bracy 
Judicial Director 
Judicial@wcc.sc.gov 
803.737.5672 

1333 Main Street, 5th Floor 
P.O. Box 1715 

Columbia, S.C. 29202-1715 
 

 

TEL:  (803) 737-5700 
FAX:  (803) 737-5764 
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